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Recent Rains Call for Reduced Irrigation 

 
Over the past summer, the District has seen a 20% plus reduction in pumping compared to 2013.   Now that days are 

shorter and the area has received   greater than 2-inches of rainfall, the Nipomo Community Services District encourages 

customers to turn off irrigation systems through spring.  

For most customers, most water use is for watering landscapes.  Since most landscapes require little to no water in the 

winter, customers can see some significant water and money savings when irrigation systems are completely turned off.  

Currently, the District has a 30% reduction goal.  Customers are encouraged to visit the District’s website at 

www.ncsd.ca.gov/resources/save-water-save-money or on Facebook and Twitter for helpful tips and resources.  

### 
 
Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

